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To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Cc: Jeff.Yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: CASE # EB - 2019-0159  
 
ENBRIDGE GAS INC. SENT BY E MAIL 
ENBRIDGE 2021 –Dawn Parkway Expansion 
CLIMATE CHANGE is real, it is already destructive; we need to do our utmost that it not further 
escalate, and I believe by your proposal, that is expanding your existing pipeline , would further 
emit greenhouse gas to an already dangerous level. 
We are already experiencing serious negatives, as in droughts, in wildfires, in extreme weather 
which cannot be ignored. We need to look at the most recent wildfire in Australia, aside from it 
being an economic disaster, but also where millions of animals have perished.  
The world’s climate scientists have warned us that we must minimize any further methods that 
harm our atmosphere, which includes Fracking -- How much greenhouse gases are going to be 
emitted during extraction of the gas or how much emissions when the gas is burned, all which 
affects our climate. 
As to the methods of upstream natural gas extraction during fracking, , what are the impacts 
relating to the ultimate downstream consumption of the natural gas being transported through 
the pipeline.  
City of Hamilton, our councillors, in 2019 declared CLIMATE EMERGENCY 
To support their declaration, they request before any decision is made on this proposed project 
that Enbridge provide complete transparency; which includes a fully public oral hearing, in 
which there be an ecological study, an independent peer review, and acknowledge that climate 
change is an issue. 
Hamilton Councillors also request answers to very specific climate questions.  
We know that climate change is caused by fossil fuels, so why should we increase more fossil 
fuels 
I worry about my future, but more importantly I worry for my grandchildren’s future. 
Vicky Sutherland 
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